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Is it Fall??? The calendar says it is but the temperatures leave me 
unconvinced! September was a wonderful month that  just flew 

on by. Thank you to all of our parents for being so understanding 
through Hurricane Irma and her aftermath. Things are finally 

starting to get back to normal.  
 

This month is one of our favorites at Wellington! Our annual FALL  
FESTIVAL is Friday, October 20th at 7pm. We are requesting do-

nations of individually wrapped bags of candy for our trick-or-
treaters. There will also be a sign-up sheet on the front desk for 
baked goods for the cake walk. We appreciate any and all dona-
tions. We can’t wait to see everyone in their costumes. October 
31st @9:30 our students will participate in our annual Mask pa-
rade. All are welcome and we hope to see you there! We want to 

remind parents that children should NOT wear  
costumes this day. 

 
Progress reports will be distributed Friday, October 27th. These 
reports are completed on each student by their teachers. The re-
sults of the progress reports assist us plan our curriculum and to 
determine the growth the children have accomplished academi-
cally. Our goal at Wellington Academy is to make learning a fun 
process in which children develop a positive self-esteem about 

themselves and about learning. Please sign & return the progress 
report to the Front office by no later than Friday,  

November 3rd. If you would like to meet with your child’s teach-
ers, please fill out a conference request form (located at the front 

counter). 
 

Lifetouch Portraits will be here Monday, October 9th–October 
11th. Please check the posters to determine what day will be 

your child’s  
portrait day. 

 
We are looking forward to a great month!  

Happy Birthday to all our 
friends celebrating this 

month!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Ms. Tammy 

Isabella C. 
Jamarich C. 

Kellen D. 
Aiden F. 
Jodi F. 

Sophie G. 
Tristyn L. 

Hennessy L. 
Giovanni M. 

PJ S. 
Alyssa V. 

Gabriella V. 
Lorenzo V. 

Josa Z. 
 



October 2017 
Classroom news 

Developmental One: 
Happy Fall Y’all! Can you believe that the 

holidays are here already! This year is going 
by crazy fast! The next two months are going 

to be very busy, packed full with fun activities, 
events and more!!! Always keep an eye out for 

any important information, sign-ups or re-
minders on our parent board. As the weather 
hopefully starts to change, please make sure 
that you update your child’s extra clothes in 
his or her cubby. Please make sure that all 
cups, lovies, blankets, clothes etc all are la-
beled. This helps us make sure that the right 

things are going home with the right kids! We 
can’t wait to get the month of October started! 
Thank you for sharing your children with us!  

Developmental Two-A: 
Welcome to October!  Picture day is coming. 

We are looking forward to the beautiful smiles. 
Please join Wellington on October 20th for 

our Annual Fall Festival. There will be sign up 
sheets posted in the front office as well as on 
the Parent Board for any donations that we 

may need. Don’t forget, each child may bring 
in a sippy cup or bottle filled with WATER on-
ly. We are overjoyed to welcome new friends 
and bid well wished to some friends that are 
moving up. As always, our door is always 

open, please do not hesitate to ask and ques-
tions or voice your concerns. Remember: you 

are your child’s number one advocate!  
 

Developmental Two-B: 
September flew by! We enjoyed learning about 
all the different kinds of community helpers we 

have and how thankful we are to have them! 
Now we welcome Fall, and boy do we abso-
lutely love this time of year. Please keep your 
eyes out on our parent board and for any fly-

ers that may be posted as there is A LOT going 
on this month! Things like Picture Day, Fall 

Festival, Mask Parade etc. We love decorating 
our classroom, any donations of decorations 
would be greatly appreciated! Thank you for 
all that you do, we are so thankful to be apart 

of your child’s lives.  
 

Developmental Three-A: 
We are in October now, and we have a lot to 

look forward to! Our class will be having pic-
ture day, please have your child dressed and 

ready to have their picture taken. You are wel-
come to bring an outfit for them to wear the 

rest of the day, after their picture has been tak-
en. Fall Festival is right around the corner, so 
please join us on Friday, October 20th at 7pm! 

Please remember no scary costumes. Dona-
tions of Candy, orange lights, and spider web 

would be greatly appreciated! Our annual 
Mask Parade will be held on October 31st @ 

9:30am. Parent are welcome to attend! We 
have lots of fun crafts and activities planned 
for this month, so try and remember to check 

their folders. Don’t forget that each child 
needs a fitted crib sheet, as well as a blanket 
or something to use during nap time. Thank 
you for your contributions and sharing your 

children with us!  



VPK A: 
Believe it or not, the holiday’s are already here and there are so many fun activities 

and events happening in the coming months. We continue to work on letters and 
numbers, as well as our monthly sight words. Please continue to work on these at 

home with your child. Our parent board is going to be full of activities, donation re-
quests and events going on, so check this regularly. The kids love having cooking 

projects, and we thank you for helping provide the materials for these! Picture day is 
here! Please bring your child dressed & ready to have their picture taken. If you 

would like your child’s picture taken, please fill out the permission slip that is locat-
ed in the front office. Your child’s folder is always full with projects, worksheets and 
more; so please check this often! Let us know if you have any questions or concerns! 

We cannot wait to get the holiday season started with our amazing students!  

VPK B:  
September was a great month. We are SO excited for Fall to officially be here, we 

are hoping for cooler weather as well. Please make sure you keep your eyes on our 
parent board, as we have a lot going on in the next few months. Our Fall Festival 

will be held on Friday, Oct. 20th from 7-9pm. Tickets are $2, and we will be in need 
of LOTS of candy for this event, so any donations would be appreciated. Please see 
the front office for more details. We will also be having our classroom party on the 

20th! October 31st will be our schoolwide Mask Parade, please no costumes on 
this day! We ask that you continue to work on sight words at home with your child. 
Don’t forget that Friday’s is the only day that toys are allowed from home! Thank 
you for all your help with our cooking activities on Friday’s. The children really 
enjoy them! We hope that you have a great month full of lot of treats & no tricks! 

Happy Fall!!!   
 

VPK C/D: 
We welcome Fall!! October is all about nature! The next few weeks will be full of  

fun activities, please check the parent board often for any important announcements 
or information there might be! Picture day is here! Our annual Mask Parade will 
be Monday, Oct. 31 at 9:30am in the school parking lot, students will make masks 
during class, and please no costumes on this day! This month the letters that we 

will be focusing on are: Ee, Ff, Gg & Jj as well as the numbers 6, 7 & 8. Thank you 
again to all of our parents who help us with our Food Tasting Friday’s, the kids 
truly enjoy this each week. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to ask!  

October 2017 
Classroom news 



 

October 31st 

Annual Mask Parade,  
9:30am (school parking lot) 

 

November 6th-November 17th  
School Wide Canned Food Drive 

(each classroom will have a donation box) 

 

November 16th 

Fall Feast 
(traditional style Thanksgiving feast) 

 

November 17th 

VPK Trike-a-Thon for St. Jude’s 

(keep an eye our for donation packets and  
registration forms) 

 

 

November 23rd & 24th 

Wellington Academy  
CLOSED  



Monday, October 9th 

Developmental 1, D3 & VPK A 

 

Tuesday, October 10th 

Developmental 2A & VPK B 

 

Wednesday, October 11th 

Developmental 2B & VPK C 
 

Please make sure that your child or chil-
dren are dressed in there clothes you 
would like them to take pictures in. If 
you do not want your child to stay in 
those clothes, please bring an extra 

change of clothes for them to wear the 
rest of the day!  

Permission slips will be found in the front 
office. Please complete a permission slip 
for your child or children and return it 

back to the front desk.  



Fall  

Festival  

Friday, October 20th 2017  
7:00pm-8:30pm  

Parents, Children, family, and friends are invited to our annual Fall Festival.  
This is a night of fun, safe, and eventful trick-or-treating.  Everyone is invited 
to wear their costumes; even parents!  No frightening costumes and no weap-
ons please…   Each classroom will have a different activity planned and chil-

dren will earn candy and prizes by participating. 
 

We are asking in advance for parents help with this event.  We will 
be in need of LOTS of candy.  Please bring any donations of individually 

wrapped candy to the front desk.  We will also be having a cakewalk.  A sign 
up sheet will be posted for the cakewalk closer to the date of the festival. 

 

Admission to the festival is $2.00 per person. Tickets will go on sale Monday, 
October 9th in the front office. We will also be holding a raffle at the festival, 
all tickets $1 a piece, $5 for 6 or an arms length for $20!!! There is SO many 

awesome prizes being raffled off! 
 

We want this to be a fun and exciting night for everyone, so please feel free to 
invite your friends and family! With everyone’s effort, this will be a safe and 

Happy Halloween! 
 

Raffle 
We will be holding a raffle at the festival.  The raffle will consist of Gift Certifi-
cates to dinner, salon services, oil changes, hotel stays, car washes and much 
more. You can buy tickets ahead of time, or during the festival.  REMEMBER: 
the more tickets you have the better chance you have of winning.  We would 
also like to have many more items to raffle off.  If you or someone you know 

has a business and would like to contribute to our raffle please see the front of-
fice. Remember to bring your friends and family to the festival and thank you 

in advance for your participation! 



S un  Mo n  Tue  We d  Th u  F r i  S a t  
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October 2017 

 

P I C T U R E     W E E K !!! 
Fall  

Festival!! 

Mask  
Parade  
@ 9:30 

Mr. Mike’s  
Anniversary! 

Ms. Liza’s 
Birthday! 

World  
Teacher’s  

Day! 

NO VPK!!! 

World Smile 
Day! :)  

Bosses 
Day! 

National  
Candy Corn 

Day! 



HELP!! 
We are in need of LOTS of candy for Fall 

Festival! Any donations of individually 
wrapped candy is greatly appreciated! 

During our Fall Festival we hold a 
HUGE raffle!! Where tickets are 

bought and drawn for special 
prizes! If you or someone you 

know has a business and would 
like to donate their services, a  

basket or gift certificate. It would 
be greatly appreciated!!  


